Created Equal PO Box 360502 Columbus, OH 43236

Dear Mark,

I worked as a driver for Stericycle from October 2016 to June 2017. I picked up the aborted babies from the abortion clinic in Greenville, SC two or three times a week. I'd call the facility when there were protestors outside, and their manager would tell me to meet them at the QT gas station nearby. That seemed like something they were used to doing, and that's how I was trained.

They met us at the QT from roughly December 2016 to October 2017. I didn't feel good myself doing it because it was wide open in the public; I didn't like a lot of things Stericycle was doing. I ended up leaving Stericycle because I didn't feel that what I was doing was right. Stericycle wasn't honest with me from the beginning.

I never knew Stericycle's policy was not to pick up aborted fetuses. That abortion clinic was a regular stop for them; they had about four drivers on that route, and the driver that trained me had been on it for around 12-13 years. I think I was the seventh driver in two or three years that came and left, because a lot of people couldn't deal with driving that route.

When I came to pick up at the abortion clinic, they'd pull three or four big Ziploc bags full of bloody baby parts out of the freezer that smelled very bad. I watched the nurse pull the bags out of the freezer with gloves on, put them in a red bag, put them in a cardboard box, and tape the box closed. The babies were mainly small, probably not even a month old. I didn't want to look at it because I didn't want to put any bad memories in my head. I believe if I had looked at it, I would have walked off the job.

The boxes had a yellow label that said "incinerator." I usually transported the boxes down to the main plant in Concord, NC, and they'd get fried in the big oven they have in that facility. Now they have an 18-wheeler come from Concord to pick it up and take it to be burned.

Sincerely,

CONTRACTOR OF